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President: Lindsay Niewoehner 
Vice President: Megan Barlow 
Treasurer: Jossy Taylor 
Secretary: Vacant 
 

The Next Meeting is October 4th at 7:55 
a.m. 
 
Other dates to jot down:  
 
 Coffee with a Cop: October 5 at 7:30 a.m. 

 
 Spirit Night: Moe's Southwest Grill, October 11 

 
 Keep an eye out for the return of Square One Art! Your 

artists will be getting to work on their designs very 
soon. These make great gifts 

 

Thank YOU!  
 
 
Marble Slab Creamery 

and Chick-fil-A for 
hosting our August and 
September Spirit Nights! 
 
 
Carrabba’s Italian 
Grill and Itty Bitty 
Donuts for helping to 
make the first week back to 
school extra special for the 
KES Staff! 
 

Did you know that our Dolphins 
raised more than $26K at last year's 
Fun Run! The proceeds have gone to 
purchase new recess equipment, 
classroom supplies, books, new 
equipment for the music department, 
and twenty classroom laptops!  

THANK YOU to the students, 
families, and community for your 
support! 
 

We are off to a great start and looking forward to an awesome year! 
Thank you to those who were able to attend the 1st meeting on 
Sept. 13. If you are not able to attend, you can still get involved! 
 
 
 Help us fill the Fence! We are looking for local businesses 

interested in sponsoring a banner on our sponsorship fence.  
 
 Amazon Prime members: You can designate "Ketterlinus 

Elementary PTO" as your selected charity through Amazon Smile 
and a portion of your purchases will come back to the school.    

 
 Check out our Sign-up Genius page for open volunteer 

opportunities! 
 

Visit our webpage for more information on these initiatives.  
Questions? Reach out to Principal Tucker or send an email 

Lindsay.KES.PTO@gmail.com!  
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